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Town of Auburn 
Highway Safety Committee 

April 18, 2018 
 

 
Committee Members Present: Mike DiPietro, Chairman; Sergeant Kevin Cashman, and 
Richard Eaton, Selectman. 
 
Also Present: Town Administrator William Herman 
 
 
Mr. Dipietro called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM.   
 
 
Police Report: 
 
Sergeant Cashman reported there had been 266 motor vehicle stops during the past month.  
There were seven motor vehicle accidents, while there were 19 citations issued by the 
department and eight arrests made during the same time period. 
 
 
Old Business: 
 
Mr. DiPietro asked if any action had been taken on the proposed snow plowing ordinance.  Mr. 
Herman indicated it had not been, but it has been flagged and will be before the Board of 
Selectmen before the next snow plowing season. 
 
Mr. DiPietro noted the Road Agent will be out for several weeks following surgery earlier this 
week.  He expressed the sentiments Auburn roads are looking good and felt the Town has not 
experienced too much in terms of rain or runoff damage due to the ongoing maintenance and 
ditch work the Road Agent has performed.   
 
Meeting Minutes: 
 
Kevin Cashman moved to approve the minutes of the March 21, 2018 meeting.  Seconded 
by Mike DiPietro.  A vote was taken, all were in favor, the motion carried unanimously. 
 
 
Next Meeting: 
 
The next meeting of the Highway Safety Committee will be held on Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
at 7:00 PM. 
 
 
Adjourn: 
 
Richard Eaton moved to adjourn; Mike DiPietro seconded the motion.  All were in favor, 
the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM. 


